
The Sweet Treats Bakery will have a new look this holiday season.
Although the Homestead’s annual Christmas Open House has been
cancelled due to the pandemic, the Homestead bakers stand ready to
help you with your holiday baking. Orders are being accepted now
through November 22, 2020 for cookie trays, candies, and mini loaf
breads. The following three (3) selections will be available on a pre-
order and pre-paid basis: 2 ½ dozen assorted holiday cookies
packaged on a tray with festive wrapping - $18/tray. 1 dozen assorted
candies – boxed or plated with festive wrapping - $10/box. Assorted
mini loaves – wrapped festively - $5/each. 

As is our tradition, we will package and decorate your selection(s)
ready for gift-giving. So…think of all those folks on your holiday list—
neighbors, colleagues, teachers, the mail carrier, hair stylists, etc. and
place your order today! All funds generated from this sale will
support the Homestead’s ongoing operating expenses. An order form
has been included with this newsletter, so be sure to place your
orders early. 

A drive-by pick-up for your pre-paid order will take place on Saturday,
December 5, 10:00 am – 2:00 pm and Sunday, December 6, noon –
4:00 pm. In addition, during the Sweet Treats drive through pick up,
the Early Bird Kiwanis will be selling their delicious cheese wheels at
the Homestead. Choose from Colby, Colby-Jack, Cheddar, Amish
Swiss, Pepper Jack or a 4-in-1 variety. These cheese wheels are
approximately two pounds at a of cost $16 each and make wonderful
holiday gifts. Plan to stock up on these tasty holiday gifts when you
drive through to pick up your Sweet Treats goodies!!

Should you have any questions, please call 217-422-9003.
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Upcoming Events
 

Sunday, November 22nd
Sweet Treats Bakery orders

due
 

Saturday, December 5th
10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Drive through pick up of
Bakery orders

 
Sunday, December 6th

12:00 pm – 4:00 pm - Drive
through pick up of Bakery

orders
 

Wednesday, December 16th 
6:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

A Drive Through History
 

Dates to be announced –
James Millikin Homestead
Virtual Events – Check our
Facebook for updates and
availability of these exciting

projects

Mission
Statement

Through the preservation
of the Homestead, we
engage, educate, and

entertain visitors with the
stories of the Millikins and

Decatur.
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From the President's Desk
Happy Fall from Homestead!  I hope this newsletter finds
you all doing well. With our challenging times, as we head
into the holiday season, we find that a lot our usual
“favorites”, both at home and at the Homestead, are
either on hold or significantly modified. One of our
favorites is the Christmas Open House and Sweet Treats
Bake Shop.  Fortunately, we have a modified COVID-
friendly version on tap to look forward to.  See details in
this newsletter! In addition, new episodes of From the
Homestead Live will be coming your way.

 On a more somber note, as
you have seen by now, our
inability to run our normal
fundraisers has severely
impacted our funds and
required us to issue a special
appeal. Please be generous in
your response to this and
thank you for your support of
James Millikin Homestead.

A Drive-Through History
Without our traditional Christmas Open House, the
holidays at the Homestead will look different this year
but we still want to celebrate the season with you! On
Wednesday evening, December 16th from 6:00 pm until
9:00 pm, we invite you to hop in your car and drive
through the historic near west end to enjoy the holiday
lights of the neighborhood. The exteriors of the Millikin
Homestead and the Staley Museum will be decorated. As
you drive by, you will hear the sounds of the season, and
each car will receive a holiday treat. Many of our Millikin
Heights neighbors will also have their Christmas lights on
for you to enjoy as you cruise through the area. We look
forward to sharing the holiday season with you!

2020 Financial Shortfall
In the first week of October, approximately 800 letters
were mailed to our members and to our community
requesting assistance with a budget shortfall of $10,000.
This budget crunch was caused by the cancellation of
normal Homestead activities due to the COVID-19
pandemic. If 500 of the 800 letter recipients donate $20
each, the budget will be back in the black and we would
be able to move forward into 2021 on sound financial
ground. At this writing, the response has been very
gratifying. We are not to our goal, but the initial
outpouring of support has been humbling. 

The Board of the James Millikin Homestead is grateful for
your trust and faith in us as we navigate these uncharted
waters and ensure that the Homestead continues to be a
center of historic significance in our community. If you
have already responded, thank you so very much! If you
are contemplating a donation, we appreciate your
consideration and look forward to hearing from you
either through snail mail or through our PayPal account
at jamesmillikinhomestead.com/give.html.

Lights, Camera, Action!
In this strange year of restrictions, the Homestead has
missed our community of supporters, history lovers, visitors,
and friends. And, we thought maybe you were all missing us
too, so we are jumping on the “virtual content” bandwagon
with video content that can be enjoyed from the comfort
and safety of your own home. We have several projects in
the works including the story of the Homestead as a Red
Cross Emergency Hospital during the 1918 Spanish Flu
Pandemic, a holiday visit with the Millikins, and the story
behind Mr. Millikin’s run for the Illinois Senate. President
Donna Williams filmed some virtual tours of the Homestead
over the summer and this content will also be available for
viewing soon. Please 
check our Facebook 
and our website for 
more information 
about accessing this 
new content as it 
becomes available. 

Characters from our first video. Many thanks
to Jim Wilkerson of Vieweg Real Estate for
donating his time and videography skills.


